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It is immense pleasure that we present the second edition of monthly             

e- Newsletter e-‘Palaash’ of the month November 2019. This e-newsletter 

mirrors the IU Jharkhand-its vision and mission and highlights events, 

activities, academic prowess and achievements. It is the efficiency of our 

students and staff that so many activities of different flavours keep taking 

place and yet the schedules and daily activities do not get disturbed. The 

university celebrated its first convocation on 5th November 2019 followed by 

Alumni Get together. The University staff members and students participated 

enthusiastically to make the first convocation a grand success. Adding 

further flavor, the university also awarded Gold and Silver medals to the 

toppers of different programs to motivate and inculcate the junior batches to 

work hard to get success in life. This convocation itself is a proof of  hard 

work, devotion to quality, dedication of our students, teachers and staff and 

vision of our management, which is responsible for this notable achievement. 

At this point we are sure that each student has different dreams and the 

University is putting all efforts to make their dream a reality. This moment 

recall the quote given by Hon’ble Former President of india Dr. APJ Abdul 

Kalam. 

“When you wish upon a star,  

Makes no difference who you are, 

 Anything your heart desires,  

Will come to you? 

The need for modern and cutting edge technology such as ‘Artificial 

intelligence’ (AI) will transform our lives in the coming future. The question is: 

will it be for better or for worse? At IU Jharkhand, we are working hard with 

partners across the world to ensure the trusted, safe and inclusive 

development of AI technologies and their equitable access to their benefits. 

AI is being used for education, healthcare, space technology etc. On behalf of 

the ICFAI Community, I am glad to welcome our experienced new faculty 

members in the Science and Technology department and we look forward to 

work with them for taking ICFAI further to new heights of success.                   

Happy Reading!!!! 

 


